
 

Email 
 
30 June 2005 11:43AM 
 
To: ipart@ipart.nsw.gov.au 
 
Subject: Unfair Water Bill Rise Proposal 
 
To whom it may concern. 
  
The water rates are very high already and I strongly oppose any increases in water rates. 
  
We are unable to water the garden or wash the car or paths when we need to, because of 
the water restriction.   
  
We are told to save the water and use less.  We are using less water and now they want to 
slug us more to use less water? 
  
The water rates should come down not go up if you use less water? 
  
  
Frank Daniele 
  
  


